Kensington Conservation Commission

February 14, 2017

Members Present: Sydnee Goddard, Robert Gustavson, Joan Skewes

Call to Order: 7: 30 pm

- 1. January minutes approved with revisions.
- 2. Commission discussed contacting different parties to obtain bids for control of invasive species on the Hodges conservation land.
- 3. Commission discussed the cutting of small Hemlock trees on Meeting House Hill conservation land that was done in January with the help of Philips Academy students.
- 4. Commission discussed Selectmen's concerns with invasive species such as Japanese knotweed along roadsides.

Meeting adjourned 8:15 p.m.